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A statewide property tax measure would be a terrible idea for those of us on a fixed 

income, I don't want to pay for all the problems in the Portland area, and let's be real 

that is where the bulk of this money will go... 

Oregon property taxes are one of the highest in the nation and now the legislatures 

want even more money, where does it end?  I have to live within my budget, the state 

of Oregon should too... 

If this bill passes, people will be leaving Oregon for less expensive states, that would 

include me. 

 


